


You may seek dispute resolution services by contacting the Office of Government Information 
Services (OGIS) at 877 -684-6448, or by emailing ogis@nara.gov. Alternatively, you may contact the FBl's 
FOIA Public Liaison by emailing foipaquestions@ic.fbi.gov . If you submit your dispute resolution 
correspondence by email, the subject heading should clearly state "Dispute Resolution Services." Please 
also cite the FOlPA Request Number assigned to your request so that it may be easily identified. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
David M. Hardy 
Section Chief 
Record/Information 

Dissemination Section 
Records Management Division 




